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DELEGATE AUTHORITY TO COLLEGE PRESIDENT  
TO NEGOTIATE A PERMANENT EASEMENT 
AGREEMENT WITH PORTLAND BUREAU OF 
TRANSPORTATION AT THE SOUTHEAST CAMPUS  

PREPARED BY:  

  
FINANCIAL   

Linda Degman, Director, Planning and Capital 
Construction  

RESPONSIBILITY:  

  

Linda Degman, Director, Planning and Capital 
Construction  

APPROVED BY:  Sylvia Kelley, Executive Vice President  
  
  
STRATEGIC THEME:  

Mark Mitsui, President  
 
Enterprise: Cultivate a long-term sustainable college 
enterprise 
 

REPORT:  

  

Portland Bureau of Transportation (PBOT) is 
implementing the Outer Division Multi-Modal Safety 
project. The design is complete and PBOT is ready to start 
construction. This project is intended to promote safer 
intersections and pedestrian crossings.  
 
In order for PBOT to complete this work at our SE 
Campus they need a small, permanent utility easement of 
15 square feet to install a light pole. The City of Portland 
will pay PCC the sum of $1,600 for the permanent 
easement and for a temporary construction easement of 
514 square feet. The College and the City will need to 
negotiate an easement agreement.   
 

  
  

Attachment A is the legal description and survey.  

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board authorize the President or his designee to 
negotiate an easement agreement of mutual benefit between 
the College and the Portland Bureau of Transportation to 
provide a permanent utility easement, subject to concurrence of 
College Counsel.    

  



 

 

 


